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Registration: Friday, July 21, 2023, from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. on the south side of the Livestock 
Pavilion (under the roof) 
Pee Wee Show: Friday, July 21, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Livestock Open Class Pee Wee Show Rules 
1. The Pueblo County Fair Pee Wee show is an open class show and as such is open to the public. It is 

not a 4-H show and it is not associated with 4-H or CSU Extension. It is sponsored by the Pueblo 
County Fair Board. 
 

2. Youth ages eight and under may participate; however, youth who are current junior 4-H members 
may not participate. Cloverbud 4-H members may participate. 
 

3. The Pee Wee Animal Shows are free for all participants. 
 
4. The Pee Wee Animal Shows are managed similar to a showmanship contest; however, they are NOT 

competitive. All participants will receive a participation ribbon. 
 
5. Youth wishing to participate in the Pee Wee Shows must sign up on the day of the event, at least one 

hour prior to the start of the event. Written parent/guardian permission and entry form required. Forms 
will be available the morning of the show. Only one entry per person. Show limited to 50 participants. 

 

6. Animals are available for show if needed. Participants choose species in the order that they register. 
 

7. If rules are not followed, ringmaster will ask the participant to leave the show ring. 
 

8. The Pueblo County Fair is not responsible for accidents, injury, death or damage.  
 

9. All animals must be free of contagious or infections diseases and in good condition. All horses, cattle, 
sheep, goats and swine must be accompanied by an official Health Certificate issued within 30 days 
prior to entering the State Fairgrounds. Each animal must be individually identified on the certificate. 
All animals entering the Fairgrounds on the day of the Pee Wee Show must enter through Gate 4 
between 9:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. to have their health papers checked. 


